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I write to thank you most warmly for the beautiful

23 March, 1983

gift which was delivered to me on Your Majesty's behalf by
His Excellency M. Boucetta on the occasion of the visit to
London by the Arab League Delegation. I shall treasure it

a memento of a successful and friendly occasion.

We were all disappointed that Your Majesty was not
able to lead the Delegation in London, as you had planned.
But we are most grateful to you for the preparations which you

made and for your persistent efforts to ensure a successful outcome,

I very much hope that we shall have the pleasure of

welcoming Your Majesty in London on a future occasion.
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His Majesty King Hassan II
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10 DOWNING STREET

PRIME MINISTER

His Majesty King Hassan is
addressed as 'Your Majesty'
and the ending is 'Yours
sincerely' as you put on the

original letter,

21 March, 1983




